
The following is from the Hilton Haider’s Celebration of Life: 
 
  

What will Matter 
 

What will matter is not what you bought, 
but what you built 
not what you got, 

but what you gave. 
 

What will matter is not your success, 
But your significance 
Not what you learned, 
But what you taught. 

 
What will matter is every act of integrity, compassion, 

Courage or sacrifice, 
that enriched, empowered or encouraged others 

to emulate your example 
 

What will matter is not your competence, 
but your character 

not how many people you knew, 
but how many will feel a lasting loss when you are gone. 

 
What will matter is not your memories, 

but the memories that live in those who love you 
how long you will be remembered 

by whom and for what 
 

Living a live that matters 
doesn’t happen by accident 

but by CHOICE 
Someday it will come to an end, 

no more sunrises, sunsets 
no more minutes, hours or days 

 
Choose to live a live that MATTERS 
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January is Rotary Awareness Month 
INVOCATION  

Jan. 16 Bobbi Gottschalk Jan. 23 Vivian Hatiras 
Feb. 6 Diane Kirkland Feb. 13 Sharon Kyle 

 
BINGO SCHEDULE 

 6:15 - 8:15 8:00 - 10:00 
Jan. 25 Maureen Goodrick  
Feb. 22 Laurie Anderson Brian Bekar 

 Call Peter at 604-465-3392 for assistance or email peter.boekhorst@telus.net  
 

January 30 we will have a Fireside at Meadow Gardens @ 6pm, 
No regular meeting that day! 

 
                          

TODAY’S PROGRAM: Rowena Anderson – UBC Loon Lake 
 
NEXT WEEK’S PROGRAM: Community Services Business Meeting 
 
CALENDAR OF CLUB AND DISTRICT 5050 EVENTS: 
  

Date    Time Event Venue
Jan. 19 6:00pm Regional PolioPlus Dinner - $80.00 Delta Vancouver Airport Hotel 
Jan. 20 8:30pm Regional Rotary Foundation Seminar - $40.00  Delta Vancouver Airport Hotel 
Apr. 14 8:00am District Assembly Kwantlen University College, Sry 
May 31  District Conference Harrison Hot Springs Resort 
June 17-20  RI Conference Salt Lake City 

 
50 / 50 draw - Jackpot at $159.00+ 1/2 of today’s sales, 44 cards left, Jackpot on “Queen of Hearts” only!
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WE WILL MISS THEM! 
 
 
It was with deep sadness that we were informed of the passing of two members of our Extended 
Rotary Family. 
 

 
Our fellow Rotarian Hilton Haider passed away at the age of 55 
in his residence on January 1, 2007 following a long battle with 
cancer. He is survived by his wife Lillian, daughter Rachelle, 
son Mike and brother Ervin. 
 
Hilton joined the RCMP on April 8, 1970, and was stationed in 
Richmond, Powell River, Port McNeill, Coquitlam, Division 
Headquarters, Pitt Meadows, Whistler and Ridge Meadows, 
where he was Staff Sergeant. 
 
He joined the Meadow Ridge Rotary on January 4, 2005. 
We will miss his big smile. 
 
 

 
 
 
A week later we learned of the passing of Rotarian Gord Robson’s father. Even though most of us didn’t know 
him, he was a member of our Extended Rotary Family. 
 
Lester James Robson was born in Didsbury, Alberta December 8, 
1918, and passed away peacefully January 8th 2007 at Ridge Meadows  
Hospital at the age of 88. Predeceased by his first wife Catherine "Kit", 
nee Mewhort. Survived by his wife Marina, "Perk"; sister Belle; son 
Gordon (Mary); daughter Mary (Monte) Cordoni, eleven grandchildren 
and seven great grandchildren. 
Les was raised on a farm in the Sumas Prairie with his six older brothers 
and sisters. He moved to Maple Ridge in 1947 with his bride "Kit", an 
RN he met at the Chilliwack Hospital. He and Kit raised their family 
and for 33 years he managed the Haney B&K Feedstore which later 
became Buckerfield's until his retirement. 
 
“Les was a perfect gentleman, an interested listener, and a wealth of information” 
 
 
 
 

 LAST WEEKS MEETING  
 
Our guests were Jennifer Dawkins (GSE Team), Exchange Student Ana and Robert’s mate Cailin Green. 
 
The “Cannot Be Fined Button” went to the successful bidder Lynda Lawrence for $10.00 for the month of Jan. 

 
Marco Terwiel presented a cheque to Jennifer Dawson of GSE Team to 
assist with expenses on her upcoming trip to Italy in May. 
 
Executive Meeting to be held at Home Restaurant on January 17th at noon. 
 
Fireside Meeting to be held at Meadow Gardens Golf Course at 6:00 p.m. on 
January 30th.  No regular lunch that day. The cost will be $17.50 per person. 
 
Dennis Boyd will be our new Assistant District Governor for 2007/08. 
 
Robert Campbell  presented a Wonderful Who’s Who, along with a props!. 
 
His parents met in Montreal and moved to Edmonton in 1945.  Robert was 
born in 1955 and has three older  brothers (Gordon, William and Douglas). 
 
Robert’s father worked in construction and built their home on a riverbank 

and the house burned down a week later in 20 minutes and they lost everything. 
 
Robert claims he had long hair at one point, however no pictures to prove it, so we have to take his word for it! 
 
He graduated in 1973 from The Good Shepherd High School in Edmonton and has held many occupations.  His 
many talents range from manufacturing tent trailers, to construction, assembling boats, working in a bakery, 
selling oriental carpets, playing in rock bank, computer consultant, jewellery business and concert promoter 
working with many celebrities.  One of his claims to fame is playing pool and drinking whiskey till 5:00 a.m. 
and then meeting Winona Judd.  Our Robert has had quite an exciting life!  
 
Robert moved to Kaslo in ’75 and then to the Lower 
Mainland in ’86 and he purchased his first computer in 89.  
He got involved in the Jazz and Blues Festival and worked 
for the ACT Theatre for 1½ year but now is involved in 
Computer Consulting.  Robert presented pictures of his 
very handsome son Jeffrey, born in 1992.  He currently 
resides with his beautiful partner Cailin and their two dogs, 
Duke and Daisy and he has invited us to drop by anytime. 
 
However, Robert’s love has always been in the music 
industry and if any of you have had the pleasure of hearing 
Robert and Cailin – you can understand why!   Thank you 
Robert for an awesome Who’s Who. 
I especially enjoyed your final words - Love & Happiness for year to come! 
 
Submitted by Maureen Goodrick 


	The Four Way Flasher

